
 

BHUGOL BHUSHAN AWARD-2018 

 

To, 

Professor (Dr.) Uma Gole, 

Department of Geography, 

Pt. Ravishankar Shukla University, Raipur 

 

Respected Madam, 

 

 I am desired inform that Executive Committee of The Deccan 

Geographical Society, India, is pleased to nominate you for The DGSI 

prestigious “BhugolBhushanAward -2018”. The DGSI society has appreciated 

your contribution in Geography. 

 This award will be presented to you during XIIIth DGSI International 

Geography Conference to be held at Department of Geography and 

Geoinformatics, Bangalore University, Bengaluru (Karnataka) on 20thSeptember, 

2018in the inauguration function by Chief Guest. 

 Awaiting your acceptance and arrival schedule in reply. Kindly mail your 

updated bio-data on E-mail: vaidya2255@gmail.com 

 

 
(Dr. B. C. Vaidya) 

DGSI, Secretary General 

Delhi Head Quarters 




